
 

 

Our Pastor: Father Victor M. Blazovich 
 Tel:  (509) 747-5810 
 Email: vblazovich@dioceseofspokane.org 
 
Our Deacon: Deacon Brian Ernst, and his wife, Julie. 
 Tel: (509) 324-6411 
 Email: brian@beemer-mumma.com 
 
Our Business Manager:  Ms. Aggie Patterson 
 Office Tel: (509) 747-5810 
 Office Email: office@shparishspokane.org 
 
Our Catechists:  
 Elementary: Pending! 
 Youth:  youthgroup@shparishspokane.org 
 
Cataldo Catholic School: 
 MR. ZACK CUNNINGHAM, PRINCIPAL 
 Tel: (509) 624-8759 
 

The pastor and parishioners of Sacred Heart Catholic Church  
warmly welcome you to our parish family!  

We hope that you find us to be a family of faith and love, exemplifying 
in word and deed the generosity of the Father, the self-giving service of 

Jesus Christ, and the enduring  presence of the Holy Spirit. 
 

S a c r e d  H e a r t  C a t h o l i c  C h u r c h  
2 1 9  E .  R o c k w o o d  B l v d . ,  S p o k a n e ,  W A   9 9 2 0 2  

5 0 9 - 7 4 7 - 5 8 1 0   +    o f f i c e @ s h p a r i s h s p o k a n e . o r g  +   w w w . s h p a r i s h s p o k a n e . o r g  

Mass Schedules: 
Weekends: 
 Reconciliation: Saturday 4:00 pm 
 Saturday Vigil: 5:00 pm (in person) 
 Sunday: 10:00 am  (in person & livestreamed) 
Weekdays: 
 Tuesdays through Fridays, 8:30 am 
Holy Days:  
 5:30 pm 
 
Religious Education:    
Children’s Liturgy of the Word:  
 To Be Announced 
Religious Education, Kindergarten to Grade 6:  
 To Be Announced 
 

For livestream events, schedules, and contact persons, 
visit our website:  

shparishspokane.org  
 
 

Sacred Heart  
Catholic Church 

219 E. Rockwood Blvd. 
Spokane, WA  99202 

 
The Baptism of the Lord 

January 9, 2022 



  SACRED HEART PARISH 
 The Baptism of the Lord 

 January 9th, 2022 

 Our Parish Sacrificial Offerings for the Month  

December: 

Envelope & Plate Offering:        $  28,739.09  

Outreach Offering:         $     1,127.00                                                                                           

In order to meet our budget, an average 
monthly collection of  $25,350 is needed. 
Thank you so much for your generosity! 

 

ON-LINE GIVING 
For those interested in making their donations to Sacred Heart 

digitally, we now offer this service through  
our parish website:   

shparishspokane.org/donate  

Mass Intentions This Week 
 

Sat., January 8th  +Fr. George Haspedis by Tom & Joyce 
   Rulon 

Sunday, January 9th People of the Parish 

 

Tues., January 11th Marshall & Dufort Families by Irene 
   Dufort 

Wed., January 12th +Leroy Weber 

Thurs., January 13th Holy Souls in Purgatory by Gene  
   Gosse 

Fri., January 14th  +George Facsko 

 

Our Parish Prayer Chain: Is there illness or are there special 
needs in your family?  Our community prayer chain looks 
forward to praying for you!  Send your request to Judy 
Felgenhauer, jfelgen@comcast.net.  

 

** Special Winter Weather Notice: If School District 81 cancels 
school or is delayed due to weather, the 8:30 am Mass will be 
cancelled that day. Stay safe, everyone! 

New to Our Parish? 
We look forward to getting to know you! 
Please contact our office by phone: 509-
747-5810,  e-mail: 
office@shparishspokane.org, or through 
our website:  

shparishspokane.org, to register. Welcome!  

Safety First! 

Parents and grandparents: Please accompany 
your children to the bathrooms during Mass! It 

is the SAFE thing to do! 
By the way, both men’s and women’s bathrooms 

are now equipped with baby changing tables, 
for your convenience! 

Reconciliation 
Just a reminder that the Sacrament of Recon-
ciliation is available every Saturday from 
4:00—4:35 pm or Sunday morning from 9:30-
9:45am, in the Confessional in Church,  or by 
appointment throughout the week.  

2022 Parish Calendars 
 

Thank you once again to Holy Cross 
Funeral & Cemetery Services for 
providing our 2022 Parish Calen-
dars. They are available in the ves-
tibule of the Church, with enough 
for one per family, please. 

 
 

Wow!  Thanks to your baking contributions we were able to 
distribute 60 boxes of cookies to the residents of Buder Ha-
ven.  Each resident got a baker’s dozen of assorted cookies.  In 
addition, we had enough cookies to pack 50 gift bags of cook-
ies to be distributed to one of the other Catholic Charities Ha-
vens.  A total of almost 100 dozen cookies were baked by you 
wonderful Christmas Elves! 
Thank you!  Peace and Good Health, 
~Cathy Nemmert for the SH Parish Social Ministry Committee  



 

 

Blue Envelope Fund   
You are reminded on this second Sunday of the month of the 
BLUE ENVELOPE that comes with your donation envelopes. You 
can also donate to this fund by way of our website’s On-Line 
Giving function,  just note in the comment box that your dona-
tion is for the Blue Envelope Fund.  
Your donations to the Blue Envelope Fund help us support our 
neighbors in need! 

 

The Pastor’s Corner 
 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
This weekend concludes the glorious Season of Christmas 
and we enter into the first week of Ordinary Time begin-
ning on Monday. 
 
I’m pleased to announce that we’ll have First Reconcilia-
tion for our youth on Monday evening, the 10th. A special 
shout-out to the parents of these students who take such 
good care in ensuring their children are brought up in the 
practice of the faith. And a special thank you to Mary 
Cooper, their sacramental prep teacher, who instructed 
them in this sacrament. These students will also take sac-
ramental prep classes so that they are ready to be con-
firmed and receive their first communion in the Easter 
Season. 
 
While on the topic of sacraments, please take note that 
the Sacrament of Reconciliation, which is celebrated on 
Saturday evenings, is now being celebrated inside the 
Church in the Confessional (rather than in the parish hall). 
Additionally, I have been coming in at 9:30 am on Sundays 
so confessions are available before Sunday Mass in the 
Confessional. 
 
First Friday Holy Hours have resumed after the First Friday 
Mass of each month. And coffee hour on Wednesday after 
Mass is back! It began a couple of months ago, but was 
changed to Tuesdays during Advent while Fr. Bob 
McNeese led a scripture study on Tuesdays after Mass. 
 
Please take good care of yourselves and stay well. My 
prayers are will you always. 
 
 
Fr. Vic 

Church Safety Continues 
As the many variants of the coronavirus circulate widely in 
our community, and out of concern for the health and 
safety of all, we require mask wearing for all persons who 
attend Mass in church or who 
attend other parish activities 
indoors.  

Please also be attentive to 
maintaining at least 6’ social 
distance between yourselves 
and others outside your family 
group while in church.  

We continue to ask all to re-
ceive Holy Communion ONLY in 
the hand.  

Thank you for your continued patience and perseverance! 

Caution, Please! 
With the days getting shorter and the dark settling in earlier, 
we ask that you please use caution when driving through our 
parking lot! We have many elderly parishioners who walk to 

and from Mass, and it can sometimes  
be difficult to see them, especially as 
the Saturday Vigil Mass  begins after 
sunset now. Please drive slowly—
Thank You! 
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Witter
Family Dentistry

In Memory of
George Witter, DMD

3150 E 27th Ave. 

Ste. 200

838-4141

Learn More: 509-255-7167
TouchmarkSpokane.com

THE {FULL} LIFE 
AWAITS!

1818109 © Touchmark, LLC, all rights reserved

Catholic Owned & Operated 

• Air Conditioning 

• Furnaces & Boilers • Boiler Repair 

• Gas Conversions • Plumbing/Heating 

Larry Andrews - President 

(509) 489-3860 
www.andrewsmechanical.com

ANDREMI015B1

Catholic Owned & Operated
• Furnaces & Boilers

• Air Conditioning • Boiler Repair
• Gas Conversions • Plumbing/Heating

Larry Andrews - President
(509) 489-3860

www.andrewsmechanical.com

AAA
Drain Pros

#1 in the #2
business
Gabriel &

Amanda Muglia
Owner/Operators

(509) 251-5852 
Affordable & Friendly 

Drain Cleaning 
Sewer Inspections 
Plumbing Repairs

REAL ESTATE BROKER

mariawalkerhomes.com

MariaMaria
WALKER HOMES

Maria WalkerMaria Walker
509-370-2664509-370-2664

RCB Remodeling & Design
Specializing in kitchen and ADA bathroom 
remodels, electrical, painting, plumbing, 
wheelchair ramps and windows.

Rick C. Bacon, St. Thomas More Parishioner 
509-990-6816
rcbremodeling.com

Auto Accidents,
Wills, & Estates,

Family Law
Employment Law
(509) 327-6000 
330 W. Indiana

www.jcooney.com

Come Join Us
Downtown

Family’s Welcome
Until 10:00 pm

509-747-0322

WELCOME HOME
TO JOYFUL &

VIBRANT LIVING

(509) 904-1245 • 4503 S FREYA STREET

Contact Lori Achenbach to 
place an ad today! 

lachenbach@4LPi.com or 
(800) 950-9952 x2261


